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File: 5684.00 

February 6, 2015 

 

SVEN T. HOMBACH 

Fillmore Riley LLP 

1700-360 Main Street 

Winnipeg, MB R3C 3Z3 

shombach@fillmoreriley.com  

 

Dear Mr. Hombach: 

Re: Urbanmine Inc. – Environmental Act Proposal – Environmental Monitoring Report 

 Thank you for the letter dated February 2, 2015 in which you requested a deadline 

extension to submit the proposed noise modeling report and associated process or facility 

upgrade to mid March, 2015. Your request has been approved and the new due date is March 13, 

2015.  

 Upon submission of the noise modeling, Urbanmine is requested to arrange a public 

meeting in which the Environmental Monitoring Report and the modeling result will be 

discussed with all participants before making a licensing decision. Urbanmine shall arrange and 

notify our office of the place, date and time of the public meeting by March 25, 2015. The 

notification shall be forwarded two weeks in advance of the scheduled public meeting. The 

meeting is expected to be held before April 10, 2015. 

If you require further information regarding this matter, please contact Eshetu Beshada at 

(204) 945-7023 or Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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